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Motivational Thought: 
Some days you’re the bug. Some days you’re the windshield. (Unknown) 
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 Corn Hole Winners       Our Neighborhood         Movie Night 

 

Don’t Forget 

Highlights in Newsletter 

Summer Party Success 
 
A BIG THANK YOU to our Social Committee and especially 
Kendra Koski for coordinating a great Summer Party for 
Arbor Springs that was well attended on July 25.  In addition, 
thanks to Randy Kidd for the fantastic pulled pork and Eric 
Bond for the savory grilled hot dogs.  The kids enjoyed the 
Joust house.  

 
 
 The men displayed testosterone in the Corn Hole Toss 
competition which was won by Mike Hartley and Greg 
Comstock.   
 
                               
 

We all greatly enjoyed the music provided by Brooke 
(Michele Allison’s daughter).   If you were unable to 
join this year, plan on                   coming next year.  
 
 
 
 

Arbor Springs Attractiveness  

Numerous non-neighborhood individuals have recently 
commented on the attractiveness of Arbor Springs.  It is 
great to hear such positive comments and it speaks well 
to the pride that each of you take in your home and yard.  
As your Board of Directors, we are proud of you and 
wish to thank you for your efforts.  It is a good feeling to 

hear others say good things about our neighborhood. 
 
 

Chili & Fall Movie Night  
 

Mark your calendar for our upcoming chili cook off & movie night on 
September 26, 2015 @ 6:30 PM at our Arbor Springs Park.  Dust off your 
folding lawn chairs, pull out your blankets and come out to join us. We will 
need a minimum of 6-7 people to bring their best chili dish.  
 
A sign up sheet will be sent out soon which will include other items that 
will be needed. Stay tuned for more 
information such as the name of the 
movie, etc… via Arbor Springs 
email and Nextdoor. 

 

STAY TUNED!!! 



 
Motivational Thought: 

Sometimes you win; Sometimes you learn (unknown) 
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1. Dog leash…. dogs on leash if outside of owner’s yard. 
 
2. Poop bag…. Respect neighbor’s yards and pickup dog droppings. 
 
 
3. Time restrictions…. Campers, trailers, and RV’s limited to one day                                                                              

prior preload and one day after for post trip unload. 
 
 
4. Roaming cats…. Cats confined to owner’s yard. 
 
5. Are you done yet?...  Blow grass clippings back into yard to minimize  
potential clogging of surface water drains and enhance overall yard 
attractiveness.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2015 

Neighborhood Summer Party 
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